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I agree to the setting of limits to nitrates and other nutrients for ground water and rivers
that will restrict any further increases and I would like to see higher required nitrogen
reductions within this plan.

Nitrate contamination levels of 3.8 mg/l that are proposed are far to high. 
Graham Fenwick and Chris Hickey 
Both have evidence surgesting levels 1mg/l to be high, I therefore would like to see the
levels be set below this level.

3.8mg/l is dangerous for ecosystems and human health, please look at/after the well-being
of the environment over monetary gain/gdp.

Thank you,
Tess
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